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CCPS Joins With Lidl Grocery Store for ‘Groceries That Give Back’

JONESBORO - Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) is excited to partner with Lidl, one of our
dedicated community partners, on this fantastic initiative! Now through Tuesday, November 7, 2023, your
grocery shopping at Lidl can help raise up to $50,000 for your high school's athletic programs and
extracurricular activities.

Here is how it works:

● Register for a myLidl account or sign in if you're already a member: www.lidl.com/register.
● Link your myLidl account to your preferred #CCPS high school at www.hallo.lidl.com/give-back.
● Scan your myLidl app or enter your phone number at checkout every time you shop to earn points

for your school. The Lidl Grocery store in Clayton County is located at 8155 Tara Boulevard in
Jonesboro, Georgia.

For more information or to sign up, visit www.hallo.lidl.com/give-back today. Let’s shop with school spirit
and make a difference!

http://www.lidl.com/register
http://www.hallo.lidl.com/give-back
http://www.hallo.lidl.com/give-back

